

City of Broken Arrow

Request for Action

File #: 17-2253, Version: 1

Broken Arrow City Council Meeting of: 06-05-17

To: Mayor and City Council From: Finance Department Title:

Conduct a Public Hearing for the Proposed 2017-2018 Fiscal Year

Budget

Background:

The Municipal Budget Act of 1979 requires the City to conduct a Public Hearing to provide the public the opportunity to review and comment on the City's proposed annual budget. In compliance with this Act, this hearing is held for the purpose of receiving the public's comments on the proposed 2017-2018 Fiscal Year Budget. The notice of this Public Hearing was published May 17th and 24th, 2017 in the Wagoner Tribune and May 16th and 17th, 2017 in the Tulsa Business and Legal News. Copies of the proposed 2017 -2018 Fiscal Year Budget have been available for review at both libraries in Broken Arrow as well as at City Hall and on the City's web page.

Cost: \$0

Prepared By: Thomas L. Caldwell, Finance Director

Reviewed By: Legal Department

Assistant City Manager - Administration

Approved By: Michael L. Spurgeon, City Manager

Attachments: Fiscal Year 2017-2018 Proposed Budget

Recommendation:

Conduct the Public Hearing for the Proposed 2017-2018 Fiscal Year Budget